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CHEEKTOWAGA LITTLE LOOP AWARDED A USA FOOTBALL GRANT! 
 
CHEEKTOWAGA, April 10, 2019 -- Cheektowaga Little Loop Athletic Association (CLLAA) is            
the longest running youth football and cheerleading program in Cheektowaga NY, a suburb of              
Buffalo, New York. The association has been awarded the 2019 USA Football Equipment Grant. 
 
Cheektowaga Little Loop was notified by email from USA Football they have been selected to a                
receive an equipment grant from USA Football. The USA Football Grant Program enables youth              
leagues and scholastic teams to upgrade equipment, improve playing fields, and recover from             
natural disasters. Grants are awarded based on need, merit, and your organization’s            
involvement with USA Football programs.  
 
Player safety is Cheektowaga Little Loop’s top priority and we grateful for this grant funding               
which allows our program to continue to invest in practice equipment which allow teams to               
reduce contact drills and replace out of date player equipment. Currently, the Cheektowaga             
Thunderbirds registration is open and interested families can register for football and            
cheerleading by visiting  www.cheektowagathunderbirds.com . 
 
#GrantTheGame 
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